Library

I have started an in-class li-
brary. The students will be al-
lowed to check out books starting
the second Monday of the school
year. There are books of all lev-
els available, and all have been
checked for appropriate content.
If your child has a younger sib-
ling, it would be wonderful to
have him or her read to that
child! Only one book at a time
may be checked out. Please help
your child remember to return
their book so they may check out
another.

Birthday Parties

If you would like to send or bring
treats for your child's birthday, that
would be great! All parties will be
held at 2:45. Your child's treats will
be used for that day's snack. Please
do not send gifts or bags of treats to
this party. If you would like to send
a gift for our classroom from your
child such as a book, game, or ball for
recess that would be wonderful.

Classroom Parties
Christmas Party Dec. 20th @ 12:30
God's Love Party Feb. 14th @ 2:00
Resurrection Party Apr. 5th @ 2:00



